Dear Grade 8 Parents/Guardians:                                                                 May 16, 2018

As the years at Stonybrook Middle School draw to a close, we would like to invite each Grade 8 student to a Parent Sponsored Grade 8 Farewell Event.  Details are as follows:
Grade 8 Farewell 
Thursday, June 21st
6:30pm-9:30pm
Neufeld Garage, Randolph
Dinner and Snacks Provided
Tickets $15
Semi-formal 
SMS Grade 8 students only!
Parents need to be present for signing in and signing out their child from the event.  

Attached to this letter is a map to the location and a waiver form.  Each student must have a waiver form filled out.  You can either send it with your child when they purchase a ticket or you can bring it to the event.  Ticket sales will be from 12:20-1:15 pm, June 5th, 7th, 12th and 14th. Your child can purchase their own ticket if you want to send the money with them to school.  Tickets will not be for sale at the Event. We are encouraging a dress code of semi-formal, but we understand that some students may want to dress a bit more casually.  We ask that the school dress code be followed. 

 In addition to the waiver form, you must sign your child in and out of the event.  If you are signing another child in or out, other than your own, we need a letter from the parent(s) of that child with a signature and phone number stating that they are allowing you to sign their child in or out. When you come to sign your child in or out, please park at the back of the garage.  Entrance will be at the back. 
There will also be a bag check at this event.  Please avoid bringing large bags of any sort.  
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email vgorham1@gmail.com.  You may also call the school and they can pass a message on to the Parent Committee. 

Respectfully,
Grade 8 Farewell Committee
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